RIDGEBURY CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST

Ridgebury Road Ridgefield, Connecticut, 06877

March 17, 1972

Mr. Joseph J. McLinden
First Selectman
Town of Ridgefield
Main Street
Ridgefield. Connecticut 06877

Dear Mr. McLinden,

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Ridgebury Congregational Church to confirm the statement which appeared in the Ridgefield Press February 24, 1972 which reported that "most recent plans for the municipal golf course indicate that the access road will not be the present Old West Lane (Canterbury Lane) as previously anticipated. First Selectman, Joseph McLinden, reports that because the location of holes 1 and 9, the access road would be better located off Ridgebury Road across the Dhly property."

Please confirm that the Golf Committee and the Board of Selectmen have determined that they will not use Canterbury Lane as access to the golf course.

Very truly yours,

Thomas J. Loveday,

Chairman

Board of Trustees

TJL: jbl

cc: Golf Course Committee Planning and Zoning